Dear Redistricting Commission,

Please do not split University City in half and put our community into two districts. We are one community and it is vitally important that we remain in one district with one representative. To split this community in half down Genesee would be hugely divisive and dilute what limited ability we currently have to participate in the political process. You must adjust the map to keep University City in one District, preferably in District One.

Thanks,

Kineret Einav